
2/25 @ 6:00 pm Finance Committee, ZOOM 
3/1 @ 9:30 am UWF, Embracing Our Story, Susannah Wesley Community Center 
3/11 @ 5:00 pm Preschool Board Meeting, Room 10 
3/13 @ 6:30 pm Worship Ministry, ZOOM 
View the calendar online: https://harrisumc.org/facility-calendar/ for more events.  

Announcements 

Meetings & Events 

Next Sunday is Transfiguration Sunday The scripture is Luke 9:28-36. 

You are invited to meditate on the reading during the week. Rev. Dr. 

Fran Wiebenga will be preaching.  

Please submit any info for the March newsletter by Monday, Feb. 24th to Erin @ 
admin@harrisumc.org 

Newsletter 

United Women in Faith is having a Mid-Winter event called "Embracing Our Story: 
Practicing Justice and Hope" on Saturday, March 1 at 9:30 am at the Susannah 
Wesley Community Center. Register Online: https://calpacumc.formstack.com/
forms/uwfmidwinter2025 Cost: $20  

United Women in Faith Event 

Please submit all your 2024 meeting minutes in the top drawer of the file cabinet in 
the main church office by Feb. 28, 2025. Minutes should be taken for all ZOOM and in
-person meetings. The minutes will be collected by Sachi and filed in archives. 
Mahalo! 

Reminder: Council and Church Ministry Chairs 

If you would like to be on an email "Prayer Chain" 
to receive prayer requests, please sign up at the 
Usher's Desk.   

Prayer Chain 

A coordinator of the Greeters/Ushers ministry is needed starting in June. This 
position can be shared by two people. Please see or speak to Mel Billingsley or Jo 
Tanimoto if you are interested. We are a welcoming and reconciling church so please 
consider this way of serving our Harris Ohana. 

Greeters/Ushers Coordinator 

The Hawaii District is looking for 5 Youth and 5 Young Adult lay members for our 
41st Annual Session of the California-Pacific Conference. It will be from June 11-14, 
2025 at the Renaissance Esmerelda Resort & Spa in Indian Wells.  
The deadline to submit the application is by March 7, 2025.  Submit forms to: 
(Youth) Pastor Pauline Katoanga: pauline.taumalolo@cst.edu 
(Young Adult) Rev. Joe Yun: joeyun3@gmail.com 
The District Youth & Young Adult Coordinators will contact applicants after the 
deadline. Forms are available on the back table of the Sanctuary.  

2025 Annual Conf. Youth & YA Applications  

This summer we will be sending some of our youth group members to Hiroshima 
Japan to attend a Friendship Camp with other youth from around the world. The 
Harris youth group are having a fundraiser to help cover the costs of airfare, camp 
fees etc. The fundraiser will offer a variety of foods and baked goods.  We will accept 
any amount of donation! Mahalo! 

Japan Youth Friendship Camp Fundraiser  

Applications for the Christian Scholarship Program of Harris United Methodist 
Church through the Harris Foundation will be available on March 1 on the Harris 
UMC website. Eligibility requirements include being a member/constituent of Harris 
UMC or Hawaii District UMC and being a student currently enrolled or accepted into 
an accredited institution. Deadline for submission will be April 30th, 2025. More 
information on the scholarship application, eligibility and submission requirements 
will be posted to the Harris UMC website.  

Christian Education Scholarship Program 

Next Sunday, March 2, two cards will be available in the courtyard for you to send 
your prayers and wishes for two of our members who are now in care facilities - Ina 
Lee and Iris Kushima.   They will appreciate hearing from you! 

Cards 
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